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Committee Vote: Favorable, 5-0 (In Favor: Council Members Streeter, Turner, Dernoga, Glaros, 

and Taveras). 

 

The Committee convened on September 22, 2022, to consider the appointment of Ms. Sharon C. 

McInnis to serve as a citizen member on the Taxicab Board for Prince George’s County.  Ms. 

McInnis’s appointment package was transmitted to the Council by County Executive Alsobrooks 

on August 5, 2022.  The public hearing on the appointment is scheduled on September 27, 2022. 

 

Miriam Brewer, the County Executive’s Appointments Liaison, introduced Ms. McInnis, who 

served as the Enforcement and Training Officer with the District of Columbia Taxicab 

Commission where she developed and implemented educational and training needs for taxicab 

and limousine drivers. She was responsible for the supervision and direction of the public 

vehicle enforcement inspectors. Ms. McInnis was later promoted to the Chief Administrative 

Officer with the Commission and was responsible for the day-to-day management and 

administration of Operations, Human Resources, Contracts and Procurement, Facilities, and 

other administrative support functions.   

 

Ms. McInnis provided introductory remarks, discussing her background in public safety which 

includes 25 years with the Metropolitan Police Department of the District of Columbia where she 

reached the rank of Lieutenant, and 4 years in the U.S. Army Reserves.  Ms. McInnis is a 

graduate of Theodore Roosevelt High School in Northwest Washington, D.C. and currently 

resides in District Heights.     

 

After the discussion, the Committee voted favorably on the appointment by a vote of 5-0.  

 

 


